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Dear Applicant, 

 

Thank you for your interest in the Part Time Key Stage 2 vacancy at Bolton by Bowland C.E Aided Primary School. 

 

We are seeking to appoint an experienced and enthusiastic Key Stage 2 teacher to join a dynamic, creative and 

inspirational team in a thriving village school. 

 

The successful applicant will be initially responsible for the teaching of RE for Year 5 & 6 on a Friday morning 

along with some Maths and English basic skills and responsible for a mixed age Year 3/4/5/6 class on a 

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday afternoon where foundation subjects will be taught. You will be required to lead 

at least one foundation subject, must be committed to supporting the Christian ethos of the school and be 

dedicated to leading and building an exceptional and caring learning environment in which all members of the 

school community can fulfil their potential.  

 

The school’s caring inclusive Christian ethos permeates all aspects of school life and underpins all the work 

undertaken in School and the close working partnership between the collaborative school, the Church, governors, 

parents and the local community.  We have happy, well behaved children who love their school and enjoy learning. 

Bolton by Bowland is a small school and works in partnership with Grindleton CEPS. The Executive Head teacher 

splits his time over the two schools during the week. The successful candidate will commence his/her appointment 

on the 1st of September 2021. 

 

Should you wish to visit the School, in a COVID safe manner, prior to completing your application, please email 

the School Bursar - a.awre@bolton-by-bowland.lancs.sch.uk or alternatively telephone the School on 01200 

447632. 

Applications should be returned to School by noon on Tuesday 4th of May 2021, shortlisting will take place in the 

same week, observations by the Executive Head Teacher will take place in your setting (if possible) during the 

week beginning 10th May 2021 and the interview for the post will be held week beginning 17th May 2021. 

 

For further information about the school please take a look at our website, https://www.bolton-by-

bowland.lancs.sch.uk/, our Facebook page, https://www.facebook.com/BbyBschool/ or our Twitter feed, 

https://twitter.com/BbBSchool . 

 

I look forward to meeting you, should you make it to interview.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

J Bishop 

 

Mrs J Bishop 

Chair of Governors 
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